
WESTBURY AREA BOARD 
 

17 October 2013 
 

 

 

Community Area Transport Group recommendations to Westbury area board 
 

1. Purpose of Report 
 

1.1 To provide an update on the position of the proposals from the CATG meeting 
that took place on 4 October 2013. 

 

1.2 To request that Westbury Area Board supports the recommendations of the 
Community Area Transport Group made at its meeting of 4 October 2013. 

 

2. Finances 
 

2.1 Westbury CATG receives an annual funding allocation. The Cabinet Member for 
Highways has now devolved decision-making and associated funding for carrying 
out C-class road speed limit reviews to CATGs in Wiltshire. This addition means 
the CATG currently has funding of £15,276.   Following recommendations listed 
below the remaining budget for 2013/14 will be £11,276. 

3. Background 
 

3.1 See attached minutes of CATG meeting of 4 October 2013. 
 
4. Recommendation 

 

4.1 To note the discussions held at the CATG meeting of 4 October 2013 and to 
agree recommendations and funding allocation of £4,000. 

 
 

 

Report Author:  
Sally Hendry 
Westbury Community Area Manager 
Sally.hendry@wltshire.gov.uk 
 
 


